October 8, 2012

David B. Thompson, P.E.

Thompson Engineering Consultants, Inc.

P.O. Box 65760 
Albuquerque, NM 87193

Re:
Amendment to the Trails Drainage Master Plan-Cantata Storm Drain  

Engineer’s Stamp Date 9-7-12 (C09-D001)

Dear Mr. Thompson,
Based upon the information provided in your submittals received beginning with the drainage report on 9-7-12 then follow-up e-mails, the portion of the above referenced report pertaining to Basin J1 through J11 and Basin L1 and L2 is approved to proceed to Work Order to construct the Cantata storm drain with the following conditions:













1. This approval is for the section of storm drain from the Cantata outfall to Treeline Ave per the MOA paragraph number 8.
2. The Trails/RCS is pursuing the proper vacations/easements required by the DMP to drain Basins F5, F6 and F7 to pond F5 rather than to the Cantata storm drain. 
3. 
  If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.






Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.






Development and Building Services
Copy:  e-mail
